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County Board of Supervisors,

Does it bother the BoS that Governor Newsom violated his own policy by attending a dinner party in an
enclosed area, attendees included officials from CMA, guests did were sitting close together and all were
unmasked? The governor should practice what he preaches. 

Allan
Santa Ynez

mailto:pinotpassion@yahoo.com
mailto:sbcob@co.santa-barbara.ca.us

